
Date: October 9, 2017 

To: LBCC Board of Education 

From: Kevin Mahoney, Classified Association President 

Re: Monthly Updates for the Board of Education 

Hello everyone, 

I do not have a lot to report that has happened in the past month…everyone is just working away with 
the campus full of students again! I do however; have a lot to report on what is coming up soon.   

Paul Tannahill will be attending the Oregon School Board Association’s annual convention next month.  
Miriam Edell was excited to report that a past horticulture student who is now doing research at OSU 
contacted her for help on where to find a certain plant sample for her research.  This is a good example 
of the quality of the relationships that we build with our students at LBCC.  Those relationships are so 
strong and valuable that this past student (and many others) stay in touch. 

Coming up soon over the next few months we have a lot of things the Classified Staff are planning 
for…Barb Horn is working on scheduling a time in December for Classified Staff to help with Salvation 
Army bell ringing.  Tammi Drury and the Thanksgiving food drive committee are planning for the 
collection of food and donations to provide boxes to those in need of some help.  Food and cash 
donations to buy food for the boxes will be collected between October 16th and November 16th.   

Thank you, 

Kevin 


